
Ansonia Armory to open for Walkers during Winter Months  

Today Mayor Cassetti Opens Armory Doors for Walkers 

 

Contact Chris Tymniak, (203) 736-5900 

 

For Immediate Release: 

December 30, 2013 

 

“The Ansonia Armory will open its doors to residents for walking and exercise starting Monday, 
January 6, 2014.” Mayor Cassetti said.  “During the winter months it is very difficult for our 
residents to find a safe, warm place to walk and exercise.   The Armory provides a location that 
many residents are familiar with and a comfortable environment with good space for walking,” 
Mayor Cassetti added.    

 

The Armory located at 5 State Street, Ansonia will be open from 7am-9am starting January 6th, 
2014 and will remain open until further notice.  I encourage all residents to take advantage of 
this opportunity.  It’s a great way to get the blood flowing and shake off the cold weather with a 
nice indoor walk.  
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